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2013 Annual Awards & 

Recognition Banquet 
 

Jeff Squire called the banquet to 

order and welcomed everyone. Rev 

Bill Maki led us in prayer followed 

by the Pledge of Allegiance. Dinner 

followed. Entertainment for the 

evening was provided by the St 

Marys Area Brass Quintet. 

 

Perfect Attendance 

 

Rotarians that achieved perfect 

attendance for the 2013-2014 Rotary 

year were Dan Burke, Robbie Burke, 

Pat Cogan, Marty Dodrill, Randy 

Elsass, Travis Elsass, Keith 

Fledderjohann, Jim Heinrich, Dick 

Hudson, Gary Newton, Beth 

Noneman, Jeff Squire, Ken 

Strickland, and Mick Teman. 

 
 

Rotary Scholarships 

 

This year’s scholarship recipients are 

Luke Lemmerman, Abigail Wilker, 

Zachary Wilker, Tarin Tischler, and 

Jared Duebler. The technical 

Education Scholarship went to Lauren 

Klopfenstein and Samuel Tobin. 

Jennifer Briggs received the Wright 

State Memorial Scholarship. 

 
 

Introduction of Board Members 

 

Dan introduced and thanked each 

board member for truly helping make 

this year live up to its motto “Rotary 

Pride Community Wide.” Members 

recognized were: President Elect 

Randy Elsass, Vice President Kathy 

Sampson, Treasurer Keith 

Fledderjohann, Secretary Don 

Hinckley, Sgt. at Arms Pat Cogan, Past 

Club President Robbie Burke, and the 

Board of Trustees, Susan Crotty, 

Marty Dodrill, Mick Teman, Mark 

Ashman, Trisha Barnes and Allen 

Baskett. 

 

New Member Sponsor Recognition 

 

This year Rotary has begun 

recognizing Rotarians who sponsor 

new members throughout the year. 

Receiving the honor was Robbie Burke 

for sponsoring Rita Hilty, Phil 

Schumann, and Alisher Khudaykylov 

and Randy Elsass for sponsoring 

Travis Elsass. 

 

 
 

Paul Harris Fellows 

 

The Chairman of the Rotary 

Foundation, Jeff Squire, introduced the 

2014 Paul Harris recipients. They are 

Mark Ashman, Sandy Gerdeman, 

Alicia Sanford, Rev. Jeanette 

Tangeman, and Terry Tangeman. 

Receiving additional Paul Harris 

designations were Ken Strickland, 

Robbie Burke, Keith Fledderjohann, 

Kraig Noble, Ed Noble, Kevin Harlan, 

Ellen Hunter, and Beth Noneman. 

 

Lifetime Achievement Award 

 

After reciting all of her acheivements 

in our club and throughout the 

community, Dan presented the 2014 

Lifetime Achievement Award to little 

sis Robbie Burke. Robbie is past 

president, and very active and 

dedicated Rotarian at the district and 

local level. 

 
   

50/50 Drawing 

 

Shawn Brown had the winning 

ticket for the 50/50 drawing and 

took home the jackpot. The table 

floral arrangements provide by 

Paige Canfield were also raffled off 

to take home. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

6-18 Better Business Bureau 

 

Upcoming Greeters 

 

6-18 Joe Burke 

6-25 Pat Cogan 

 

*Please note: All Rotarians 

scheduled to greet, please be in 

place by 11:30 a.m. 

The meeting was adjourned 

following the recitation of the Four 

Way Test of the Things We Think, 

Say or Do: 

 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 


